
Announcements 8/22/24 
  

 

Students Advocating for Equality will have a meeting for former 

members this Friday in N212. Please see Mrs. Brown with any 

questions. 

 

Any Sophomores that did not pick up their student ID from Friday Blitz 

Day or one was not available, please stop by and see Ms. DuPre in the 

Dean’s Office during all 3 lunches 

 

Need Algebra 1 Tutoring? Go see Mrs. Bichler during all 3 lunches in 

room N148 in the 9th grade building! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

     

 


